
NAP MICROALLOCATIONS 
 
The NAP Work Group did not generate proposals in relation to this 
subject. 
 
According to current policy development procedures, proposals that 
have not been agreed upon by the corresponding work group can not be 
presented for discussion at the Public Forum. 
 
However, this topic may be discussed through public lists and during 
the forum in order to receive more feedback from  the Internet 
community. 
 
The continuity of this Work Group and the topic under discussion 
shall be decided during the Public Forum to be held in Santiago, 
Chile, on April 25 2003. 
 
 


